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Mrs.  Looney 

Room 208 
 
 

A message from our classroom… 
 

Dear Families, 
 

It is with sweet sorrow that I compose this letter to you.  I will truly miss each one of my 
students from this past year.  I have thoroughly enjoyed each moment with this class.   
 

This is an exceptional group of students.  I love how kind and compassionate they are with each 
other.  I love how quick they are to help each other.  These are generous, welcoming students 
who have great things awaiting them in their lives. 
 

I applaud you for all you have done to mold them, shape them, inspire them, love 
them…allowing them to be the incredible individuals that they are.  Because of your support, 
you have made my job so much easier. 
 

I encourage you to continue to uphold the wonderful values that you have instilled in your 
child…especially over the summer.  Historically, the summer is a time when many students “take 
a break” from reading, writing, and arithmetic.  I highly recommend that you do not allow your 
child to take that break.  The summer is a perfect time to continue to read each day.  I am also 
encouraging each student to creatively collect words this summer in any manner that is 
interesting to your child. 
 
 

Thank you for a wonderful year.  Have a great summer. 
 

Peace, 
 
 
Mrs. Lisa Looney 


